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Baltimore Police Search for Homicide Suspect

August 2, 2012 / Baltimore, Md - The Baltimore Police Department
is asking for the public’s help to locate a homicide suspect.

On July 5, 2012, Mr. Lance Johnson, a transgender, was
murdered at 2343 North Eutaw Place, the below drawing is a
composite sketch of the suspect wanted for his murder.

The suspect is described as a black male with a medium
complexion. The suspect is believed to be approximately 18-22
years old, thin build, 58", 140 pounds. Anyone with information is
asked to contact the Homicide Section at (410) 396-2100 or 911.

Homicide Suspect

For more information, contact Baltimore Police Public Affairs Section at 410-396-2012
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